**Loyalist Country Club** 

# NEWSLETTER



Message from the Operations Manager

**ProShop News** 

Note from the Administration Office

Food & Beverage Bulletin

**Events Coordinator Announcements** 

**CCC Updates** 

**Upcoming Events** 





Summer has arrived! Get ready to enjoy all the CCC Amenities for the season!

Read our newsletter for more updates.

## Find us on:

- **Y** @LoyalistGolfCC
- (iii) @loyalistgolfandcountryclub
- f @loyalistgolfcourse
- @loyalistcountryclub

www.loyalistcc.com



## ARE YOU A CCC MEMBER?

Don't miss out on our e-mails! If you haven't yet, sign-up for our weekly emails and marketing info. We share important updates, ProShop tournaments plus specials and our upcoming events!



## FROM THE OPERATIONS MANAGER



Welcome to the summer of 2023

On the heels of some very different winter weather, it seems like El Nino will arrive just in time for a hot dry summer. Great for golfing and the crystal blue waters of the pool!

Our new "state of the art" driving range mats have arrived and have been installed. Take an opportunity when available to test these mats and yes you can even stick your tee in the surface like real turf!

The new electronic door locks in the "CCC members only areas" have been installed and are operational. Please ensure you never share your new key fob with non-members or allow non-members into members-only areas without being signed in.

Help us protect the integrity of YOUR membership.

The golf course staff have been working to try to improve the bunker conditions and have renovated a few of the smaller problem bunkers. We will be introducing a "one-time" limited purchase opportunity for golf packages that may interest some of our golfing patrons. We will be using these funds to completely renovate all of our bunkers to their original condition. Please feel free to reach out to Geoff James, or myself for further details.

As in past seasons, we will be trying to eliminate as much of the wild parsnip as possible. Spring spraying will commence at first sight and hopefully eliminate most of this weed. For any areas adjacent to the property boundary that still has parsnip please contact <a href="maintenance@loyalistcc.com">maintenance@loyalistcc.com</a> or <a href="maintenance@loyalistcc.com">jim@loyalistcc.com</a> and we will do our best to resolve the issue in a timely manner.

We would like to remind everyone to be aware when walking the path from Greenhaven through the golf course to be aware of traffic and especially if you are riding a bicycle. There is enhanced traffic and service vehicles present during many days working on finalizing and service details for the new facility.

Construction at phase 11 will begin this week, there will be many heavy trucks and possibly blasting of rock, so it is requested that please avoid these areas. These areas will be posted and your cooperation will be greatly appreciated.

Thank you!



## **CCC EXPERIENCES & ACTIVITIES**

If you organize any CCC Exclusive activity, reach out to the Events Coordinator to add it to our Summer Newsletter!

If you are interested in having a new activity or group, let's plan! Email: eventscoordinator@loyalistcc.com.

#### **PROSHOP NEWS**

#### Hello Everyone,

For those of you I haven't met, my name is Parker Watson and I reside just down the road in Kingston. I am a Fitness and Health Promotion Graduate from St. Lawrence College and am working towards my PGA of Canada certification. I will be working in the ProShop this season and hopefully, many more years to come. I have met a lot of our amazing members and hopefully more of you in the future.

It's been a great 2023 season so far for us here at Loyalist Country Club. We have some new and exciting events that are coming up. Starting on June 19th we are beginning our weekly "Mayhem Mondays." A 5:30 shotgun start, 2-person scramble that includes 9 holes of golf with power cart, 1 drink ticket and prizes. We are also hosting an RBC Scramble Local Qualifier on July 30th. Each team must have one Loyalist CC golfer on the team. The event is Handicapped so it is open to all skill levels and in previous years has even benefited those with higher handicaps. We also have Men's Night starting on the 29th of June. If any of these events interest you, please stop by the ProShop to sign up.

We look forward to your continued support the rest of the summer and lots of great golf events ahead!

#### ProShop Team



Have Grandkids or little ones in the family that might be interested in the Kids Sports Camp?

Monday to Friday, 8 am-4 pm -Golf, Sports & more! Reach out to Evan by email: admin@loyalistcc.com for availability! More information on our website at: www.loyalistcc.com/kids-sports-camp



## NOTE FROM THE ADMINISTRATION OFFICE



Just a friendly reminder to ensure all guests of CCC members are signed in at the Administration office when coming to use the Clubhouse amenities. Any individual guest may visit the clubhouse to use member amenities to a maximum of 5 times per year as per our policy.

Our new access key fobs are now in circulation ensuring to protect the integrity of your CCC membership. If you have yet to pick up your fobs, please visit the administration office to sign them out.

Administrator, Evan VanZuylen



Spring was welcomed at Loyalist and celebrated with our signature events.

The annual Opening Dinner & Dance received a lot of great reviews. It is always nice to see a lot of smiling faces back after a winter break. In addition, this year, we hosted a dinner on Mother's Day and a lot of mothers got pampered and left happy after a 3-course meal.

Thank you all for your continued support.

June brings more exciting events at Loyalist -Similar to 2022 and back by popular demand, we will be hosting a series of live local musicians and a feature menu out on the patio. Our first one was held on June 11 and those who attended had so much fun.

We encourage you to follow us on social media or check our website for other events coming up. Don't forget to mark your calendar so you don't miss attending any of the great events we have planned this season - Come with your friends and family or invite your neighbours, there is lots happening at Loyalist. Have a great summer and enjoy the club!

Your Food & Beverage Team.



### FROM THE CHEF

This is Chef Zac hoping everyone is having a safe and healthy start to their summer, I can speak for the whole kitchen team, that we've really enjoyed your enthusiasm and feedback towards this season's menu and recent events.

I wanted to leave everyone with something to try at home to replicate the quality food we serve here at loyalist.

This is the current coleslaw recipe that we use daily.

> 5 lbs of shredded cabbage 2 chopped red onion. 1 shredded carrot

3 Cups of mayonnaise 2 Cups of apple cider vinegar 2 cups of brown sugar ½ cup of Loyalist Seasoning (We can't give everything away yet, substitute ½ cup salt and ¼ cup of pepper for this)

Start with mayo and slowly add your liquids/seasoning while whisking.

Wishing everyone well into the summer events!

Cheers. Zac



## **HEAD OVER TO THE CCC MEMBERSPACE!**

On www.loyalistcc.com we created a page just for CCC members! This space is for updates and info directly for CCC only. It's a great spot to keep an eye out for news releases.

#### **EVENTS COORDINATOR ANNOUNCEMENTS**

The warm weather is here, and simply one of my favourite seasons of the year!

Hoping that all CCC members are excited about the events happening around the Clubhouse! In the next few coming months, we hope to continue some new and some of the classic events here from the past.

As always, reach out if you would like to plan your own special event or activity and we can make that vision come true!

I look forward to seeing CCC Members around the clubhouse for a fun summer!

Nekita





## **CCC UPDATES**



- CCC Pool now has a virtual schedule online! Visit www.loyalistcc.com/pool
- New Fortnight Parking Signs are up! We have alrady had Four Fortnight Winners announced! Thank you to our wonderful community!

## **UPCOMING 2023 EVENTS:**

June 29, 2023 - Mens Night

July 9, 2023 - Mr.&Mrs. Invitational

July 12, 2023 - Lumberjack Feast Backyard Party

with Future Vibes Entertainment

July 15, 2023 - Chef's Grill

July 21, 2023 - Margarita Night

July 22+23, 2023 - Handicap/Club Championship

July 30, 2023 - Live Music on the Patio



## **CONTACT INFORMATION:**

Box 10, 1 Loyalist Blvd. Bath, ON KOH 1G0

Admin: 613-352-5152 ext. 210

ProShop 613-352-5152 ext. 212

Bar & Restaurant: 613-352-5152 ext. 215

Events: 613-352-5152 ext.214

Fax: 613-352-5154

CC Newsletter is published by: Loyalist Country Club

> Editor: Nekita Pilz Issue Contributors: Jim Burlington Austin James Geoff James Parker Watson Evan VanZuylen Nekita Pilz Mauricio Alfaro Zach MacDonald







# BACKYARD PARTY LUMBERJACK FEAST

JULY 12TH, 2023 ARRIVAL: 5:00PM BUFFET: 5:30PM

## MENU:

CHEF'S PASTA SALAD
TRADITIONAL CAESAR SALAD
MAPLE GLAZED SALMON
PORK MEDALLION
GARLIC MASH POTATOES
CORN ON THE COB
BEAVER TAIL STATION



FEATURING: FUTURE VIBES ENTERTAINMENT

CCC PRICE \$29.99++
GUEST PRICE \$51.99++

RSVP by email before July 5, 2023
email: events@loyalistcc.com
Friendly reminder about our cancellation policy
CCC Only Event - Guests can be invited by any CCC
member in good standing.

www.loyalistcc.com